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Knowlton Township Planning Board 

Minutes 

Tuesday, October 24, 2017 

 

   There was a regular meeting of the Knowlton Township Planning Board on Tuesday, 

October 24, 2017.  Chairman Taylor led the Board in the flag salute at 7:30 p.m.  He 

announced that adequate notice of the meeting has been provided in accordance with the 

“Open Public Meetings Act” by publishing notice of all regularly scheduled meetings in 

the Star Gazette and Express Times, as well as providing said schedule in the Municipal 

Clerk’s Office.   

 

    Roll call:   

    Present:              Taylor, Drake, Glynn, Prosser, Smith, Costantino (arriving at 7:31  

                                 p.m. ), Bromm (arriving at 7:32 p.m.)  and Cuntala.       

    Absent:               Murray, Starrs, and Tironi      

     

Approval of Minutes: 

   Ms. Cuntala made the motion to adopt the minutes of August 22, 2017.  Motion 

seconded by Mr. Smith.  Ms. Costantino arrived.  Roll call vote:  Glynn-Yes, Prosser-

Abstain, Cuntala-Yes, Costantino-Yes, Drake-Yes, Smith-Yes, and Taylor-Yes.    

 

Open to the Public:  

   Chairman Taylor opened the meeting to the public.    

 

   Jeff Milesky was present and he stated his concerns with the proposed gas station 

application before the Zoning Board of Adjustment and the JCPL transformer leak.  Mr. 

Bromm arrived.   

 

   With there being no further public comment, the meeting was closed to the public.     

 

Other: 

   The Board briefly discussed the Columbia Dam and the Transportation Survey that was 

emailed out to everyone.  Mr. Bromm also questioned whether the Board received, from 

the Township Clerk,  the Historic Resource Survey prepared by the WC Planning 

Department.  Board Secretary Schemm stated that she will follow up with the Township 

Clerk.    

 

Payment of Vouchers: 

   Mr. Glynn made the motion to approve the vouchers.  Motion seconded by Ms. 

Costantino.  Roll call vote:  Glynn-Yes, Cuntala-Yes, Costantino-Yes, Drake-Yes, 

Bromm-Yes, Prosser-Yes, Smith-Yes, and Taylor-Yes.    

 

Adjournment: 

   In a motion made and seconded the meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.  Voice Vote:   

Glynn-Yes, Cuntala-Yes, Costantino-Yes, Drake-Yes, Bromm-Yes, Prosser-Yes,  

Smith-Yes, and Taylor-Yes.    

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

Alfia Schemm 

Board Secretary  
1/18/17 


